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If you missed us last week– we 

got your covered! Check out 

this great group of folks 

covering our majestic mile this 

past weekend! Thank you to 

everyone who came out for 

Ecology Day! District Governor  

Jeff Michelman visited our 

club last week and spoke 

about his rotary journey and even brought a special pair of 

"Imagine Rotary" socks as a gift for Past President and sock 

aficionado Michael Bruce! As part of his seven days and  

seven clubs as District Governor Jeff shared news re:  

membership retention and growth as well as insights into the 

new polio case in New York. TRF selected District 6970 to 

be one of 100 international pilot districts to pioneer what was 

called: Future Vision. Future Vision is today the underpinning 

of the modern TRF and its breadth of humanitarian  

programs. Thank you Jeff for all you do for our district and 

beyond #ServiceAboveSelf 
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Jep Barbour  
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We are a Membership Organization that does Service  

not just a Service Organization that has Members  

 

Lori Richards serves as Executive Director of Beaches  

Emergency Assistance Ministry, having joined the  

organization in October, 2017. Prior to coming to BEAM,  

Lori was the Executive Director of the PACE Center for Girls  

Volusia-Flagler Counties and had a long tenure with the Girl 

Scouts of Gateway Council serving as the Cookie Sale  

Director and Chief Operating Officer. At the beginning of her 

Girl Scout career, Lori was the Beaches Membership  

Executive. Lori is a graduate of Salem College in West  

Virginia and holds a Master of Nonprofit Management from 

the University of Central Florida. She is married to Steve and 

they have three children. Lori has been a member of Rotary for many years and is a  

Paul Harris Fellow.  

Greg Voss came to Seamark Ranch in June of 2020 after spending six years with the  

St. Johns County Chamber of Commerce as the Vice President of Operations.  During his 

time there the chamber achieved record growth across all measurable categories. Prior to 

that he worked with the Clay County Chamber of Commerce 

and before that he lived in the Washington DC area and 

worked in professional sports and entertainment including 

stints with the NHL’s Washington Capitals and the NFL’s 

Washington Redskins (now Washington Commanders).  

He is a graduate of Leadership Clay, and Leadership  

Northeast Florida, as well as the Institute for Organizational  

Management.  He received his degree in American History 

from the University of Maryland.  He lives in St. John’s 

County with his wife, Maria and son, Gabriel.   

 

 



         September Speakers & Events  

September 1st: Non-profit Day!  

Lori Richards, BEAM and Greg Voss, Seamark Ranch 

September 8th: Brian Sexton  

September 13th: Women in Power Happy Hour 

September 15th: Joe Saviak, Leadership 

September 17th: Wine Tasting at 5pm at the home of  

Robbie Manners. Address: 176 San Juan Drive PVB 

September 20th: Board Meeting 

*Board meetings are from 7:30-8:30am and red badgers are 

encouraged to attend!   

 

On the Web Club #21038 

Just click the links!  
PVB Rotary Club  

 

Rotary District 6970  

 

Rotary International 

 

Rotary Youth Exchange 

 

Beaches Rotaract  

 

 Every Member, Every Guest, Every Meeting  

Mark your calendar for 

9/17 to join us for our 

next wine tasting at the 

home of Robbie and 

Teena Manners. Everyone 

is asked to bring wine 

and an appetizer to share. 

Ubers and carpooling are 

encouraged. 

Sign up here!  

Welcome to TBRCITW! 

Past President and PVB  

Foundation Chair  

Billy Wagner inducted two 

new members this past 

week! Congratulations to  

Paul Yeoman and  

Elliott Burnside. We look  

forward to getting  

to know you both!  

Did some say  

Birthday? Bethany had 

a VERY special  

birthday this past week 

and honestly I think 

this qualifies as a make

-up right? Looks like 

one to me.   

Happy Birthday!  

http://www.pvbrotary.org
http://www.rotarydistrict6970.org
http://www.rotary.org
http://www.ryeflorida.org
http://www.beachesrotaract.org
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050945aba623a0fa7-winetasting

